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Subject: Please Support Item 6B (Priority #6 and #7) 
 
April 30, 2023 
 
Dear LAFCO Commissioners, 
 
On behalf of the Building Industry Association of San Diego County, I am writing to 
express our support for Item 6B and specifically priorities #6 and #7 related to the MSR’s 
for Oceanside and Carlsbad. LAFCO's MSR work is crucial for identifying and 
accommodating smart growth in the San Diego region. This effort is desperately needed, 
given our region’s severe housing crisis.  
 
With nearly 600 members representing thousands of employees, the BIA is a leading 
voice advocating for all types of residential housing and commercial projects. We 
request the commission support this item and associated budget, so that these studies 
can be completed in a timely manner. 
 
Thank you for your consideration in our request. 
 
Best, 
Hannah Gbeh 
Vice President of Government Affairs  
Building Industry of San Diego County 
hannah@biasandiego.org 
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